
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

NOVEMBER & DECEMBER 2021

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
13TH NOVEMBER 2021 – WORLD KINDNESS DAY - We will be reading our

Grateful book introducing the concepts of kindness and being grateful to others. 
19TH NOVEMBER 2021 – CHILDREN IN NEED – wear yellow

10TH DECEMBER 2021– CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY
14TH DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY

21ST DECEMBER 2021 – WINTER BEGINS – treat table
22ND DECEMBER 2021 – CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY

23RD DECEMBER 2021 – PJ DAY
24TH DECEMBER 2021 – NURSERY CLOSES AT 1.00PM 

WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022 – NURSERY REOPENS 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
We have been very busy this month getting busy with spooky creative activities for 
halloween. Both rooms have been exploring and using their senses with the pumpkins. We 
have looked at different coloured pumkins and ones that are different in shape and sizes. 
We have looked inside the pumkin’s and been able to touch and smell it whilst also learning 
a new word ‘Pulp’. Stacey our cook made us pumpkin soup for tea and the Duck’s children 
made homebread to go with it! YUM!

Farmer’s children have been researching in depth more about habitats and have been 
leaving conkers out for the squirrels that live in our woodlands. We have been videoing the 
squirrels and watching them take the conkers and dig and hide them in the woodlands for 
winter. The children have loved observing the squirrels movements. 

The Farmer’s have also been extending the roleplay opportunities in the room and have 
been adding real life clothing, shoes and bags as well as occupational dressing up. The 
children have been using their imagination, taking on dirrent roles and extending their 
vocabulary.

Our Duckling’s have recently enjoyed lots of play involving food and baking activities, the 
children made making their own bread for the setting by mixing, pouring and weighing out 
ingrediants. The children have also been cutting up and playing with real fruit and vegtables 
everyday, using their senses, trial and errror and encouraging independence skills. 

LOOK WHAT WE 
WILL BE DOING… 
Over November and December we will 
be looking into celebrations and 
family. We will be learning about 
family traditions and celebrating the 
upcoming festivals with lots of 
interesting activities.
 

SNAIL UPDATE 
Becky and the children have continued to care for our snails Gerrard and Rita. The 
children each day have been cutting up vegtables and feeding them. They are now 
confident to pick them up out of the tank alongside Becky. 

Any unwanted dress jewellry 
(Bangles, pearl necklace etc.) or 

handbags. Bring into nursery for our 
children to role play and use in 

dress up. Thank You.

Thank You for our latest reviews on 
Google its very much appreciated. 
If not already done so, please take 
a minute to click the link provided to 

leave our nursery a review.
https://g.page/r/CfSHeBOQHgA0

EAg/review


